
 
Town of Nottingham 

P.O. Box 114, 139 Stage Road, Nottingham NH 03290 
 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a Public Hearing on  

Tuesday, April 16th, 2024 at 7:00 pm to consider the case below. 

 

Public Hearing 

 

Case # 24-003 VA Gillespie – 5 Kenison Pond Rd 

 

Application from William and Donna Gillespie requesting a variance from Article II, Sections C.2.(b,c,and e) 

of the Nottingham Zoning Ordinances in order to permit the building of a single family home.  The proposed 

road frontage is 45 feet where 200 feet is required by the ordinance.  The proposed driveway would serve 

three (3) residences where the maximum is stated to be two (2) in the ordinance.  The proposed lot does not 

have an approved septic yet.   The property is located at 5 Kenison Pond Rd in Nottingham, NH and is 

identified as Tax Map #32, Lot #4. 

 

Questions? Contact the Land Use Clerk, Alana Kenney 

Ph.: (603) 734-4881 E-mail: plan.zone@nottingham-NH.gov  

Materials pertaining to the Public Hearing(s) can be found at: 

http://www.nottingham-nh.gov/zoning-board-adjustment 
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